
April 10, 1969 

Mr. Michael D. Padno 
Director 
Atlanta Legal Aid So~iety, Inc . 
153 Pryor Street, S . W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Michael: 

ay I ackno ledge receipt of your letter of March 31st, 
and apologise for not having tendered you an a er ooner. 

1 incerelybhope that your aliz that the housing effort 
of tb-e City of Atlanta m t be dir~ted for the benefit of 
the people ol Atlanta first . Every i-e o ble caution must 
be taken to see that Atlanta citizens b given priority in th 

e of thia bsidized hou ing. 

I furtb r incerely hope that yo-u Ul recognize that th 
City of Atlanta mu t protect it elf and it people from 
co tant croachm.ent by ot r politi ubdiviaions in 
their efforts to force their poor into the city. 

I certainly do support re o ble residential requirements,. 
a.nd I sincerely hope that you ar ot going to ere e a i u 
over this m.atte.r pur-ely to have an issue. 

Sin<: rely, 

~ Alle.o., Jr. 
IA.Jr: 
cc:. .. E 

\ 




